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Dear Friends:

The lawns are beautifully groomed and healthy green. The flowers of fall are in full bloom. 
Farmers are harvesting grain and corn while the leaves are turning colour under the command of God. 
Truly His blessings are seen all around us.

It is easy to give thanks to the Lord for His blessings upon us when things are going well. 
But these are signs of the coming trials of winter; just around the corner when trials will come 
our way. Many are struggling these days to meet family needs. The high costs of heating, the 
never-ending increase on food with challenging increases in mortgages.

But God has assured us that He will supply all our needs in 
accordance with His riches in glory by JESUS CHRIST. (Philippians 4:19)

On Fathers’ Day we shared chili, buns, and drinks with truckers. 
Margaret and Barbara assisted with serving and prayer. This 

man from Ukraine enjoyed 2 servings and took 1 for the road.

We are living in a time when we see the signs described in the 
Bible taking place before our very eyes. Jesus Christ is soon to return for 
His Bride, the Church. The present testing of the saints will cease.

Give thanks in all circumstances; for this is God’s will for you in 
Christ Jesus. (1 Thessalonians 5:18) Father in Heaven: I pray that you 
empower us to give thanks in trials for it is for the perfection of our 
faith. Amen. You and I are special to God the Father, if we are His 
children! You did not choose Me, BUT I chose you and appointed that 
you would go forth and bear much fruit! (John 15:16)

Jim, 90 years young, dropped by to be a part of the ministry!

We appreciate your partnership in the ORC ministry to the men and women in the world 
of trucking. We realize that it is brothers and sisters like you who pray for this outreach, supply 
financial support, and volunteer at the chapel, building the kingdom of God.

The Napanee, Ontario, Pilot Flying J is undergoing remodeling of the interior, exterior, and 
parking lot. This has been a challenge, especially with the closing of the drivers’ lounge, my special 
spot, which is a great place to make contact with drivers. The Lord is 
not hindered by the lumber and concrete. The drivers always find 
their way to the chapel for prayer and fellowship.

My experience at the chapel is full of stories about real 
people in a real world that has NO ANSWERS. Thank you for 
investing in this ministry. Each day we face a large parking lot 
full of trucks and each truck has a driver that desperately needs 
to come in contact with Jesus Christ.

A long hauler dropped by for fellowship and prayer for his family.

If the Lord has touched your heart about this ministry, you can participate by using our 
Secure Donation Form on the web site, via CanadaHelps or our Facebook page. We cannot do 
this without your participation. Thank you, in advance, for your financial gift.

May you have a wonderful Thanksgiving!

Garfield & Pat Wilson
Napanee Chapel

https://www.facebook.com/OpenRoadChapels/
https://www.openroadchapels.ca/donation-form/
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/open-road-chapels/
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